
 

As we are all aware about  COVID-19 , known as 

coronavirus is now impacting people, society and 

also businesses globally almost in all countries. 
 

In order to ensure effective management of our 
services in the current situation, MS Cert has 
decided to adopt a combination of remote or 
delayed audit so that the client’s services are not 
affected. 

 

For the existing client if your surveillance 
/recertification/follow up/special audit is due or 
already scheduled, please contact to our local 
office or they may contact you to discuss how the 
upcoming assessment will be conducted. 

 

We require cooperation from both sides of client 
and as well as ours to ensure compliance in 
managing the certification processes. 

 

Please connect us if you have any queries / 
concerns or want to get further information 
at:enquiry@mscertification.org 
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